
Taupo Primary 
School

Covid 19 - Level 2
Wednesday 12 August

Drop Off / Arriving At School
School will start for all students at the normal time of 9am
Students are welcome onsite from 8.15am (Kelly Club will be operating for students that need care 
prior to this).
Gate 1 (Main Office Gate - Tamamutu Street) will be the only gate open at 8.15am.
Gate 3 (Ruapehu Street - Town Gate) will be open at 8.45am.
Gate 5 (Titiraupenga Street - Bus Gate) will be open to allow bus students through then open for other 
students at 8.45. 
If an adult is coming onsite (please try and avoid doing so) please enter and exit by the same gate 
and sign in and sign out. 

Parents can help by not coming into School.
We will be going back to contact tracking and tracing in level 2.  While we want to operate as 
‘normal’ as possible, during level 2 we are encouraged to limit the number of unnecessary people 
on school site.  For this reason we are asking parents / caregivers to avoid coming onsite if 
possible.  
Any parents coming onsite will need to sanitise and sign in then sign out.  Student tracking will 
happen through our digital school roll. 
ALL parents (apart from new entrant parents) will be required to be clear of the school site 
by 9.05am or have come to the office for a visitors sticker. 

Pick Up / Leaving School
School will finish for all students at 3pm.
Gate 1, 2, 3 and 5 will be in use. We encourage you to arrange a predetermined gate and meet your 
child at the gate as opposed to coming in to collect them. If coming onsite to collect you will be 
required to sanitise and sign in, then out again. 

Kia Ora Whanau and School Community,
You will all be now aware that the government has moved Taupo into Level 2 alert. 
At this point in time, protocols for us as a school, will be much the same as when we 
were towards the end of level 2 last term.
We look forward to your support and cooperation as we re-enter the battle against 
covid-19.

Attendance is Expected
At this point in time, the government information 
clearly states schools are a safe place to be.  
Students are expected to attend unless they are in 
isolation or unwell. 

Drink Bottles
We encourage all students to 
bring their own named drink 
bottles. 

If Sick, Stay at Home
If children or staff are unwell or presenting unwell, they need to 
stay at home and ideally seek and follow medical advice from the 
health line or a GP.  This may mean we see an increased number 
of relievers in classes. 

Remember to social distance.


